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Dill Pickle Coop FAQ

Our Mission Statement

The Dill Pickle Food Coop is committed to building a vibrant community and more sustainable world by offering healthy food choices and the benefits of cooperative practice.  The Coop meets community needs and strengthens area diversity though products, services, and education.

What is a cooperative grocery store?
A coop is owned, operated, and financed by its members.  The startup costs and operating expenses will be generated from our membership base and matching grants from groups such the Food Coop 500 Program(www.foodcoop500.coop).  Our goal is to open a neighborhood grocery store that will serve member needs and be responsive to community concerns.

Why do we need a coop when major grocery store chains carry organic products?

Nationwide chains carry organic products because they find them to be profitable, not because the stores have a commitment to the benefits behind organic products.  If organic and natural foods products are not profitable, these stores will cease to carry them.  The Dill Pickle Coop will carry organic foods because its members are committed to offering them to our community.  In addition, being a locally owned and managed store allows us to stock products made/grown by Chicago and Illinois entrepreneurs!  We will be a site for produce from suppliers like Angelic Organics, Timber Creek, King’s Hill, M’s Organic, and Sandhill Organics.  No major chain can offer CSA produce.

Where will the store be located?  When will it open?

The location of the store will reflect the needs of its members.  If most of our founding members are in Logan Square, then the store will be located there.  We hope to raise $10,000 by finding 200 members by September 2006.  This will enable us to receive a matching grant and bring our total to $20,000.  We will present various, well-researched options to our membership base at our Fall Meeting and vote on how to proceed.

What can I do to help the store get started?
We are seeking 200 charter members to help fund our start-up costs.  We also need volunteers to help us write grant applications, plan fund-raisers, research suitable locations, and recruit other members in the community!  For more information, see www.dillpicklefoodcoop.org.
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